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GREATER SUDBURY POLICE SERVICES BOARD 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
February 23, 2023 
 

Applications now being accepted for Deputy Chief of Police for the Greater 

Sudbury Police Service  

(Sudbury, ON) – Starting today, interested applicants can submit their applications to 

become a Deputy Chief with the Greater Sudbury Police Service (GSPS). The 

opportunity is advertised through Waterhouse Executive Search, the firm retained by 

the Police Services Board to run the search. 

“The Board has been very pleased with Deputy Chief Cunningham as she has settled 

into her new role over the last 14 months. With that role in place, CAO Sharon Baiden 

has announced her retirement and the Board is hiring a second Deputy Chief,” said 

Board Chair Al Sizer. “This is an exciting opportunity for leaders in the policing 

community to be part of the new Executive Leadership Team at the Greater Sudbury 

Police Service.”  

Applications will be accepted until March 20, 2023. The Board is planning to hold 

interviews in early April. 

To be considered for this position, please submit your cover letter, resume, and related 

information to jon@waterhousesearch.net or through the links above. 

 

About: The Greater Sudbury Police Services Board is a five-member civilian Board that 
governs the Greater Sudbury Police Service. Under the Police Services Act, the Board 
is responsible for providing adequate and effective police services to over 160,000 
Greater Sudbury residents.  
 
 
 

https://www.waterhousesearch.com/jobs-pdf/Deputy-Chief-of-Police-Sudbury.pdf
https://www.waterhousesearch.com/jobs-pdf/Deputy-Chief-of-Police-Sudbury.pdf
mailto:jon@waterhousesearch.net?subject=GSP-DC1
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Members: 
Coun. Al Sizer, Chair 
Richard Bois, Member 
Mayor Paul Lefebvre, Member 
Gerry Lougheed, Jr., Member 
 

### 
 

Contact: 
 
Matthew Gatien 
Board Administrator 
705-675-9171 x 5750 
matthew.gatien@gsps.ca 

mailto:matthew.gatien@gsps.ca

